
Park Board Meeting Minutes 
December 6, 2021 

 
The December 6, 2021 Cascade Park Board meeting was called to order by Chairman Boffeli at 5:00 p.m.  Board members 
Rausch, and Orr were present. Manternach and Sconsa were absent. 
 
Motion by Rausch, second by Orr to approve the agenda – all ayes. 
 
Motion by Orr, second by Rausch to approve the meeting minutes from November 1, 2021, – all ayes. 
 
The Board reviewed the financial reports for the park and pool for November 2021. Motion by Rausch, second by Orr to 
approve the financial reports – all ayes. 
 
Nothing to update from the pool committee. 
 
The big tree across from the pool was discussed since it creates a maintenance nightmare at the pool. The property owner 
is fine with the tree being removed. This should be removed this winter and a new, fast-growing tree planted in its place 
in the spring. This will be added to the next agenda. Also, the next steps regarding the gazebo were briefly discussed. 
 
Chairman Boffeli commented that the Riverview Park looks great with all the lights. 
 
With nothing further, motion by Orr, second by Rausch to adjourn the meeting at 5:08p.m. – all ayes. 
 
 
Deanna McCusker, City Administrator  


